
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 29 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 August 2018  

   

Question (1) When does the council intend to open the cycle path on 

Leith Street for use by cyclists? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How will the council evaluate the experience of users of 

Leith Street, including disabled people, other pedestrians 

and cyclists? 

Answer (2)  
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